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Naturopathic Doctors need to be paid the same as an Medical Doctor as primary 

care. NDs spend much more time with patients to fully understand the concerns of 

their patient. ND does the same educational training as an MD plus plant and natural 

healing modalities. Nds deserve to be paid the same as an MD without being forced 

to suggest, prescribe or push pharmaceuticals or see a certain number of patients in 

a timeline.  


